
As part of the observance of the National Human Rights 
Consciousness Week (NHRCW), the Department of Justice 
(DOJ), led by the Administrative Order 35 Secretariat, is 
holding the Human Rights Summit on 7,9, and 10 
December 2020 with the theme, “Peace is the Work of 
Justice.” 

The Summit is open to the public.  It brings together 
government, civil society, UN partners, and other 
stakeholders to raise public awareness on how the work 
of justice helps bring about peaceful, inclusive societies, 
and ensures sustainable development.














